
Welcome to Eco Club Online at HBN.   

Although we maybe in lockdown, our planet isn’t, 
and we can still make a difference in what we do. 
We would really value your comments , photos or 
videos sharing any recycling, gardening, or 
wildlife activities that you have done. Maybe you 
have watched or read something that has 
inspired you? Why not share it with us? If you 
haven’t already, check out the GROW videos on 
your Home Learning Packs (available on the HBN 
wiki), and also on our HBN Facebook page ( your 

      parents have access to this) 

Find out what other pupils are doing and share your 
ideas.
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Eco Action 

Recycling 
information 

Since Friday 24 
April - the IOM 

Government Bring 
Banks are now 

available to drop off 
household 

recycling. Please 
check out the 
Eastern Civic 

Amenity website 
below as the 

situation changes 
frequently.  

http://
www.douglas.go
v.im/index.php/
services/civic-

amenity#.Xqqh8
C3Mz-Y 

Don’t forget to 
Reduce, and Re-use 
before you Recycle 
and send in photos 

of your re- using 
projects.

HBN WIKI 
https://

hbn.sch.im 

HBN FACEBOOK 
PAGE 

Ask your parents 
to access this if 

they have an 
account.

If you have access to 
this then you can send 

your ideas to Miss 
Ellison. 

(do this via an email!)

EMAIL 
Mrs Walmsley 

at 
HBNEnquiries

@sch.im 

This week Mrs 
Bateman is very 

excited about the 
tadpoles in the 

pond she dug out 
in this winter. They 
have large bodies 

and long tails.
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Going for Green!
ECO CODE 
Can you help us design our ECO code?  

 
This year we decided in our Eco committee meetings that we would focus on Energy, Waste and 
School Grounds. We need to develop an Eco code that reflects these ideas. Make it short and snappy. 
Your ECO code could rhyme, or spell a word, have pictures. Use your creativity and imagination. Take a 
look at the examples for inspiration, and then send in your own. One will be chosen as our ECO code 
and will help us work towards our GREEN  FLAG status! P.S Parents are a vital part of our ECO 
community as well so you are very welcome to submit your own ideas  as well. 

Make sure 
you include our key 

topics!

Here are some examples 
from other schools .


